
 
 

 

Aaron Brydge Named Mortgage Loan Advisor at Park View Federal Credit Union 
                               
Harrisonburg, VA – Aaron Brydge has been named Mortgage Loan Advisor at Park View Federal Credit 
Union. Aaron began at PVFCU in 2012 as a Member Advisor.   
 
“Aaron brings enthusiasm and energy to our department,” said Julie Yoder, Mortgage Manager. “As a 
Member Advisor he established solid relationships with our members that he is eager to build on by 
providing mortgage lending services and solutions.” 
 
Aaron received a Bachelor of Arts degree from Eastern Mennonite University and resides in 
Harrisonburg. He works out of the Harmony Square branch. Contact him directly at 540.437.7402.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


